
 

 Invitation to Year 1 Space Picnic! 
Dear Year 1 

You are invited to our fabulous space picnic on 

Friday 5th February at 1.00pm on Zoom. 

Please bring a space-related snack. You could 

munch space-raiders, alien cupcakes or even 

share your own creation!  

Remember to wear alien antennae!  

RSVP  Miss Wilson and Mrs Pursey 


